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Notice of Data Breach

June 18, 2018

Dear Valued Regency Theatres Customer;

We are writing to tell you about a data security incident that may have exposed some of your personal
information. We take the protection and proper use of your information very seriously. For this reason, we
are contacting you directly to explain the circumstances of the incident.

What happened?

At the beginning of June, we discovered that in January, 2018, information on the www.regencymovies.com
website was accessed by an unauthorized third party.

What information was involved?

The information accessed was the information provided in utilizing the option of “Creating an Account” for
ticket purchases on www.regencymovies.com. This includes; Name, Address, Email Address, Encrypted
Passwords and Rewards Card Number.

What we are doing.

We have successfully identified the vulnerability that was exploited in order to extract this data and have
taken steps to remove it. We are working closely with security experts to test and monitor our systems to
prevent any future unauthorized access to customer data.

What you can do.

Although the passwords are encrypted, as a precaution, if you utilize the same password on other
websites, we would recommend changing it along with your www.regencymovies.com password.

As an added precaution, we have arranged to have AllClear ID protect your identity for 12 months at no cost
to you. The following identity protection services start on the date of this notice and you can use them at any
time during the next 12 months.

AlIClear Identity Repair: This service is automatically available to you with no enroliment required. If a problem
arises, simply call 1-855-682-4140 and a dedicated investigator will help recover financial losses, restore your
credit and make sure your identity is returned to its proper condition.

AllClear Fraud Alerts with Credit Monitoring: This service offers the ability to set, renew, and remove 90-day
fraud alerts on your credit file to help protect you from credit fraud. In addition, it provides credit monitoring
services, a once annual credit score and credit report, and a $1 million identity theft insurance policy. For a
child under 18 years old, AllClear ID ChildScan identifies acts of fraud against children by searching thousands
of public databases for use of your child’s information. To enroll in this service, you will need to provide your
personal information to AllClear ID. You may sign up online at enroll.allclearid.com or by phone by calling 1-
855-682-4140 using the following redemption code: {RedemptionCode}.

Please note: Following enroliment, additional steps are required by you in order to activate your phone alerts
and fraud alerts, and to pull your credit score and credit file. Additional steps may also be required in order to
activate your monitoring options.



Additionally, please review the enclosed “Additional Resources” section included with this letter. This
section describes additional steps you can take to help protect yourself, including recommendations by the
Federal Trade Commission regarding identity theft protection and details on how to place a fraud alert or a
security freeze on your credit file.

For more information.

We regret any inconvenience this may cause you. If you have questions, please call 1-877-668-4314,
Monday through Friday from 9:00 am. to 5:00PM Pacific Time or by email at
guestrelations@regencymovies.com.

Sincerely,

Lyndon Golin
President



ADDITIONAL RESOURCES

Contact Information for the three nationwide credit reporting agencies is;

Equifax: 1-800-685-1111; web: www.equifax.com
TransUnion: 1-800-888-4213; web: www.transunion.com
Experian: 1-888-397-3742; www.experian.com

Free Credit Report. Itis recommended that you remain vigilant for incidents of fraud and identity theft by
reviewing account statements and monitoring your credit report for unauthorized activity. You may obtain
a copy of your credit report, free of charge, once every 12 months from each of the three nationwide credit
reporting agencies.

To order your annual free credit report, please visit www.annualcreditreport.com or call toll free at 877-322-
8228.

If you see any unauthorized activity, promptly contact your financial institution. We also suggest
you submit a complaint with the Federal Trade Commission (FTC) by calling 1-877-1D-THEFT
(1-877-438-4338) or online at https://www.ftccomplaintassistant.gov/.

Even if you do not find any suspicious activity on your initial credit reports, the FTC recommends
that you check your credit reports periodically. A victim’s personal information is sometimes held
for use or shared among a group of thieves at different times. Checking your credit reports
periodically can help you spot problems and address them quickly.

You also may want to consider placing a security freeze on your credit files. A freeze prevents an
authorized person from using your personal identifying information to open new accounts or
borrow money in your name.

You will need to contact the three U.S. credit reporting agencies to place the security freeze. The
fee is $10 for each credit reporting agency. The agencies may waive the fee if you can prove that
identity theft has occurred. Keep in mind that when you place the freeze, you will not be able to
borrow money, obtain instant credit, or get a new credit card until you temporarily lift or
permanently remove the freeze.

To obtain a security freeze, contact the following agencies:
Equifax: 1-888-298-0045; web: www.freeze.equifax.com
TransUnion: 1-800-680-7289; web: www.transunion.com (search for security freeze)

Experian: 1-888-EXPERIAN; www.experian.com/freeze.com

If you have further questions or concerns, you may contact us at 1-877-668-4314.
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